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Importante! Mande traduzir este aviso immediatam

April 17, 2020,

Dear Resident,

Mayor’s Order
Due to the surging number of positive cases in the City of Brockton, Mayor Sullivan has issued
an order prohibiting visitors to Brockton Housing Authority properties. This order does not
apply to home health aides, visiting nurses, public safety personnel or other essential medical
services. If you have family or friends delivering food or water to you ask them to call you and
meet them outside of the building. Too many guests continue to visit and we have confirmed
cases of the virus in our building directly related to these visits.

Visiting Neighbors
We have confirmed cases of the spread of the virus due to residents visiting their neighbors. You
should not be going from apartment to apartment. Please call you neighbor to check on them.

A visit from someone who is not a regular part of your household is a serious threat to your
health.

Resources

There are many resources available to those who have lost jobs, need medical assistance and who
have many other needs. The list is too long to include in this letter. Please call your Service
Coordinator who will provide you with information about what services are available to you. Do
not miss out on services available to you; make the call!

Masks

Anytime you are out of your apartment you should be wearing a mask. If you do not have a
mask you can use a scarf like garment, bandana or other homemade mask. The Authority has
ordered thousands of masks and when they arrive we will distribute them to our residents.

We are working to ensure that you remain safe and healthy. Please practice social distancing.
Do not over crowd elevators, do not congregate for any reason, including waiting for the mail.
Stay at home as much possible and respect the health of your neighbors. If we all work together
we will get through this emergency with less sickness and death. Let us all work together!



The Authority is open and operating but our offices continue to be closed to the public. All
business is being done through phone or email. For a complete listing of staff phone numbers
and emails please visit our website at:

https://www.brocktonhousingauthority.com

There are many links to resources on the COVID page of our web site. You may also call us
Monday through Friday from 8:30 to 4:30 at 508-588-6880 and your call will be directed to the
appropriate party.

Sincerely,

Thomas G. Thibeault
Executive Director





